
MEMORANDUM 
 
December 20, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM:  John 
 
RE:  Amber Alert press conference, 12/23/02 
 
 
This will take place at MHP headquarters, in the communications room where the Amber 
Alert system will be located.  I’m attaching all the information I have regarding the 
system and those who will be in attendance at the press conference. 


